
April 25th, 2023

We have been starting up a new quarter, after a nice spring break 2 weeks ago. One aspect of
school life that has been especially noticeable is our teams have been doing very well this spring season.
History day is going to nationals, sending Ola Okoro, Cici Stender, Anna Berry, Leah Coleman, Sarah
Rectenwald, Sam Philips and Garen Hackbarth. 7 members from the speech team are also progressing on
to the state competition this week. Knowledge bowl went to state over break, and got 12th overall.

Our Unified Athletes went to Cloquet for our first Indigenous Games on April 21. We will
participate in the Unified Basketball Invitational in Proctor on May 5 and our big East Unified event, the
Track and Field Invitational, is scheduled for May 23.

This week is a mental health awareness spring spirit week, planned by our Sources of Strength
club. We have a jersey themed dance on Friday at East. We have prom on May 13th at the DECC.

Senior decision day is on May 1. Auditions for the higher musics have been going on this week.
Applications for our 6th hour student government have also been given out, along with applications for
the Scott Anderson Leadership Forum.


